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MISSION STATEMENT 

The Mission of the Roseville Community Schools and 
Patton Elementary in a cooperative partnership with 
students, the home, and the community, is to educate 
all children of our community by ensuring students 

have the skills, experiences and knowledge needed, to 
reach their full potential. 
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Principal’s Corner- 
 
Happy Spring!  The tulips are blooming, the temperatures are rising and 
the M-Step testing is looming.  These online tests for grades 3-11 
provide us with critical information on what students know and are able 
to do.  
 
We want students’ experience to be relaxed, healthy and stress-free. 
Make sure your student gets plenty of rest and arrives to school on time 
- particularly on test days. Grades 3 - 5 are tested in Mathematics and 
English-Language Arts, in addition 5

th
 grade tests in Science and Social 

Studies.  The online tests ask students to drag and drop, select text in a 
passage, select spots on a graph, match between two lists, fill-in-the-
blank, or select multiple answers to a test question. They will also 
include a constructed response in which students will type in answers to 
questions. 
 
These are the testing dates by grade:  Tests begin at 9 am 
5

th
 grade   April 12th,  19th, 23rd, 24th, 26th & 30th,  May 1st & 3rd  

4
th
 grade April 9th, 10th, 16th, 17th, 23rd, 24th, 30th & May 1st 

3
rd

 grade April 9th, 10th, 16th & 17th  
 
Help your student achieve by getting them to school ON TIME, well-
rested and feeling supported. 
 
 
Mr. Komaowski 
Principal 

 

 

 

April 

1  School resumes 

3 Early Release @2:05 am 

4 SDG Meeting @ 9:00 am,  SDG Meeting 
 (evening @ 7 pm) 

5  1/2 Day Dismissal @ 11:55 am, End of 3rd 
 Marking Period  

8 M-Step Testing Begins 

18 Bingo Night, 5:00 - 6:30 pm 

24   Early Release @ 2:05 pm 

May 

7  NO SCHOOL - Professional Development 

8  Early Release @2:05 pm 

9  5th Grade Group Picture, SDG Meeting @9:00 
 am, SDG Evening @7 pm 

11  Joe Manfreda Dream Dash RHS @ 10:00 am 

16 KDG, 1st & 2nd Grades to Detroit Zoo Field trip 

22  Early Release @2:05 pm 

23  3rd Grade Ann Arbor Hands on Museum Field 
 trip 

24  Lunch with your child day (Patton Family 
 Picnic) 

27 NO SCHOOL 

Mr. Komarowski, Principal 
Mrs. Lisa Allen, Secretary 

BOOK MARK WINNERS 
 

KDG  - Qiana Bargon-House 
1ST - Jordan Quick 
2ND -  Esmeralda Matti 
3RD -  Peter Garbowski 
4TH - Lucas Hartman 



Good Citizens for MARCH, 2024 

The following students were selected by their teacher as 

Good Citizens for the month of March. On March 22nd. 

these students enjoyed pizza with Mr. Komarowski as 

their reward. 
 

Kdg – Mrs. Burtwell 

Dakhari Dudle & Aariah Griffin 

 

1st Grade – Mrs. Bilicki 

Darius Lawrence & Malaysia Shavers 

 

1st Grade – Mrs. Krupp 

Leilani Cooper & Aubrey Thurmond 

 

2nd Grade – Mrs. Malinchak 

Lolana Cooper & Kayden Keil 

 

3rd Grade – Mrs. McCurdy 

Ayra Hassasn & Lena Watson 

 

4th Grade – Mrs. Spinazzola 

My’Kel Harrell & Raheim Scrivens 

 

4th Grade – Mrs. Rohde 

Nathan VanDerHeyden & King Wallace 

 

5th Grade—Ms. Klein-Overmeer 

Alayna Beauchemin & Blake Shelton 

 

5th Grade – Mr. Houghton 

Allayah Crowley & Maurice Jacobs 

 

Mrs. Jen & Ms. Tina - Best Manners 

Ava Beauchemin & A’Mira Dailey 
 

 
Thank you to Hungry Howie’s Pizza at 12 Mile & Utica for  
donating the pizza for our Pizza with the Principal 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

CONGRATULATIONS 
SAFETY OF THE MONTH 

FOR MARCH: 
 

Zackery Yorke 

Attention!  5th Grade Parents 
 

We need your help for our 5th grade Baby 
Bulletin Board. 
 
Each year, the Parent Club puts up a bulletin 
board of baby pictures of our 5th grade 
students. 
 
The 5th graders try to guess who their 
classmates are by their baby pictures. The 
student with the most correct guesses wins a 
prize. 
 
Please send in a baby picture of your 5th 
grader to the office in a sealed envelope with 
your child’s name written gently on the back 
in pencil.  Photos will be returned before the 
end of the school year. 
 
Please send your child’s picture in to the 
office no later than May 10th so we have 
time to assemble the bulletin board. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
OPTIMIST WINNERS FOR 2024 
 
Mrs. Bilicki - 1st Grade:  Olivia Simmons 
Mrs. Krupp - 1st Grade:  Ivy Lozon 
Mrs. Malinchak- 2nd Grade:  Aliyah Adkins 
Mrs. McCurdy - 3rd Grade:  Lena Watson 
Mrs. Spinazzola - 4th Grade: Zackery Yorke  
Mrs. Rohde - 4th Grade:  Jayon Long 
Ms. Klein-Overmeer - 5th Grade: Liam Dressig 
Mr. Houghton - 5th Grade:  Anthony Donahue 




